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Treasure Comments

From: Snyder, Jack <Jack.Snyder@guycarp.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 12:48 PM
To: Treasure Comments
Subject: Treasure Hill Comment

  

Dear Park City Planning Commission – I’m a homeowner in Old Town – 15 King Road – and I plan to 
retire there next year. I bought my home 6 years ago after falling in love with the historical nature of 
the town – its great access, restaurants, shops, skiing and entire lifestyle. We looked at many “resort” 
towns throughout Colorado, Wyoming, Montana and Utah – but fell in love with Park City. It is not a 
glitzy over the top resort like most areas – that just cater to vacationers. Park City is a “real” town with 
a sole and heart like no other. 
  
The Treasure Hill development would destroy this charm that the Planning Commission and Park City 
has fostered and nourished over the decades. The Treasure Hill development is grotesque – 
offensive – and completely out of character for the town. It cannot happen! Hopefully you can find a 
more appropriate location for such a project – but please - do not destroy Old Town! 
  
Respectfully – Jack and Harriet Snyder 
15 King Road 
Park City 
  
 

  ________________________________   
 
This message is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
information that is PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please erase all copies of the message 
and its attachments and notify the sender immediately. Thank you. 


